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Dear Parents of 7-12 Science Students,

The La Canada Unified School District has approved a laboratory donation for all 7-12
students taking a science class.  The purpose of this donation is to cover expendable
laboratory supplies that are used during instruction by students.  These supplies include
live and preserved plant and animal study specimens, chemicals that are used, equipment
replacement due to breakage, etc.

The 7th and 8th grade program suggested donation is $15.00 per year.  The donation can
be paid in the front office to Nancy Shannon.

The 9th –12th grade program suggested donation is $20.00 for the year.  Lab donations
will be collected by Hilary Gade in the SSMRC.

Cash or checks made payable to "LCHS-SCIENCE" will be accepted.  Please write your
son or daughter's name, the Teacher’s name and period on the memo line of the check.

Sincerely,

Mark Ewoldsen, Ph.D.
Science Department Chair
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